FALCONER PUBLIC LIBRARY

May 19, 2021

The Falconer Public Library Board meeting was called to order at 8:05 A.M. by Steve Swanson.
Missing were Pam Vanstrom and Dr. Patricia Fales.

Brandon Caruso made a motion and Lisa Conti seconded it to accept the minutes of the last
meeting. Motion carried.

Treasurer’s report — Larry Trask, Village Treasurer was unable to attend the meeting. Report will
be viewed at next meeting.

OLD BUSINESS:

A.

Anderson Rosch Grant — A request in the amount of $6000.00 was submitted. If
granted, the funds will be used for Bar Code Technician, Computer Technician, Story
Hour Director and Historian. No response has been received at this time.
Weeding/Reorganization — Adult fiction and non-fiction is complete. Additional
bookcases have been brought upstairs to utilize. Mr. Steele will also be making
additional bookshelves.

Christmas in July — This year’s book sale will take place July 22 through July 24, 2021
during the Village of Falconer’s Christmas in July. Set up will be July 20 and July 21,
2021.

NEW BUSINESS:

A.

O

Fenner School Art Display — Artwork will be delivered and displayed May 19- June
16, 2021.

Information on website — Our goal for completion is August 1, 2021. It is currently
almost complete. Board members will be sending director, Laurie Becker, ideas for a
five-year plan.

Give Big CHQ — The library is not able to participate or promote.

Summer Reading Program/Albright Knox Art Truck — This year’s theme is Tales &
Tales. It is a five-week program to start June 28 — July 31, 2021. Crafts, story walks,
guessing jars and writing activities will be some of the activities. Also, the Albright
Knox Truck will be at the Library Friday June 25, 2021 to kick off the summer reading
program.

Story Hour — Ashley Nelson had her last class for this year and is accepting new
enrollment for next year.

Historian’s Report — It has been a little slow. Brenda is working on a few new
projects and will report ant next meeting.



G. Miscellaneous — Falconer School is requesting to have Selborne in June. Barb
Tordella is working with Laurie Becker on the specifics for accommodating smaller
numbers of students while keeping health and safety in compliance.

Two people have expressed interest to volunteer their time to work at the library. Laurie is
working on this.

Discussion took place regarding making changes in the front entrance to make it easier for
handicap accessible. Bullet Aid and grants may be available for this.

Lisa Conti made a motion and Brandon Caruso seconded it to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried.

The next meeting will be Wednesday, July 28, 2021 at 8:00 A.M.

Respectfully submitted
Lisa Conti



